
Our virtual open evening is an amazing opportunity to discover Archbishop Holgate’s 

School in a completely new way. We are disappointed that prospective pupils and 

parents cannot visit schools in person this year, however, we have worked hard to 

produce something that we believe will showcase our strengths as a school  

community. The evening will include: 
 

 The premiere of our new school video 

 Virtual tour of the school and our excellent facilities 

 Videos from staff and students about life at Archbishop Holgate’s 

 Information about our extensive extra-curricular opportunities 

 A range of presentations outlining our inspiring curriculum  

 Downloadable school prospectus 

 Live Q and A with the Headteacher and Head of Year 7 

Archbishop Holgate’s School, Hull Road, York YO10 5ZA            01904 411341            www.archbishopholgates.org            @AHSYork 

SCAN HERE 

For more information and to register, 

visit our website or scan the QR code 

below with your mobile phone. 


